
Dec 31, 2016

Public Service Commission

It seems that every few months these public service companies are asking

for rate increases. When I was working, no one gave my business increases

if money was tight. We learned to live within our means.

KU asks for these huge percentage increases hoping to obtain at least half

of their request.

In my opinion, KU needs to live within its means as we senior citizens must

do.

Please consider the people who are living from month to month and cannot

afford this increase.
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